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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Closure from Tuesday 5th January 2021 
 
Following the Prime Minister’s statement this evening, I am writing to confirm that the school will close on Tuesday 5th 
January 2020, for all pupils except for the children of key workers and vulnerable children.  
 
Following the success of our home learning platform ‘Edmodo’ during the last school closure, I am confident that we 
have excellent provision in place for Tyndale pupils to continue to get ‘the best chance of success’ by learning from 
home.  
 
If you need support to access Edmodo, or have forgotten your log in details then please complete this form and we’ll 
support you in gaining access. 
 
If you believe that your child falls into the vulnerable or key worker category, then please complete this form to register 
a place for your child at school from tomorrow.  
 
If your child receives free school meals, you will continue to receive support. We will contact you later this week with 
further details. 
 
Throughout the closure, the school will remain open daily from 8:40am until 3:00pm to the pupils who are eligible to 
attend and have registered a place using the above form.  Pupils will need to wear their full school uniform and bring 
their PE kit in at the start of the week and take it home at the end of the week as usual. All pupils attending school 
throughout the closure will receive a free school meal but they are welcome to bring a packed lunch if they wish.  
 
In the meantime, it is essential that all pupils continue to work hard from home using our home learning platform to 
ensure that the excellent progress they have made since September continues. Pupils can work into notebooks/on 
paper and post photographs of their work to their class newsfeed on Edmodo or privately via the ‘messenger’ facility in 
the app and their teachers will provide timely, effective feedback to move your child’s learning on. Teachers will be 
active on Edmodo to provide teaching and learning support via the ‘messenger’ facility if you need support between 
8:40am – 3:00pm daily.  
 
Finally, I want to express my huge gratitude to our school community, for the support and encouragement you have 
shown the school in these challenging times. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries, then please do not hesitate to contact us via our social media platforms or email 
address: admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk  
 
Facebook  
Instagram 

mailto:admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk
http://www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com/
https://forms.gle/E2mH5XrDCxP5QXFr6
https://forms.gle/uYA8aBBPEVAqLh7y7
mailto:admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/Tyndale-Primary-School-645998059238546/
https://www.instagram.com/tyndaleprimary/


        Tyndale Primary School, Tyndale Avenue, Yate, Bristol, 

  BS37 5EX 

    Telephone:  01454 867180 

Email: admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk 

www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com 

Headteacher: Mrs K Borrill 

 

 
 

  
 
                                    
 
 

Tyndale Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & 

Wales, company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3DY 

 

Twitter 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs K Borrill 
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